
From: diane.buckell diane.buckell 
To: councilmeeting; Councillor McKelvie; Councillor Colle8; Councillor Burnside; Councillor Morley; Councillor 

Perruzza; Councillor Saxe; Councillor Carroll; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor Ainslie; Councillor Mantas; 
Councillor Moise; Councillor Thompson; Councillor Crisanti; Councillor Holyday; Councillor Nunziata; Councillor 
Pasternak; Councillor Bravo; Councillor Malik; Councillor Matlow; Councillor Fletcher; Councillor Cheng; Councillor 
Bradford; Councillor Crawford; Councillor Myers; MayorTO 

Cc: High Park Movement Study 
Subject: [External Sender] High Park Movement Strategy 
Date: May 10, 2023 8:49:39 PM 

Councillors: 

The High Park Movement Strategy will be before you on May 11th. 

It has been my understanding that when voting on matters outside their Wards, Councillors 
tended to follow the recommendations of the Staff who prepared the reports. Due to a motion 
to change the recommendation made by staff on this report at committee, it does not reflect the 
fact that no where in the staff report do they recommend that High Park remain closed to cars. 
Closing the park to cars seems to have overshadowed all the hard work done by the city staff 
and the hired consultant and will result in the park remaining closed on weekends and 
statutory holidays which was not the recommendations made by staff. In strategy #3 they 
recommended putting in place- more TTC service, an accessible Shuttle, wider sidewalks and 
road adjustments for traffic calming, they mention that the elevator is being installed at High 
Park Subway but not until 2024! 

As a resident I find this disturbing, 

Diane Buckell 

This can be published 
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